
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 4th February, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                         God loves each one of us equally and unconditionally. His love 

for us is unlimited and God is forever searching out people to whom he can show his love. 

We can all become happier if we turn to God and experience his love. This week we are 

called to share our own love with our families and friends. 

PARKING  OUTSIDE  SCHOOL 

Just to remind drivers to be considerate 
when parking on Pigeon Cote Road please. 

Residents have phoned to ask that parents 
do not arrive far too early to collect children 
from school at 3pm and block their drives and 

stop them from being able to park outside 
their own homes. 

Thank you. 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Breakfast club takes place in school 
from 8.15-8.55 daily and costs £2.00 
per day for childcare and a healthy 
breakfast (toast, cereal, juice, fruit, 
yoghurt etc…)If you would like your 

child to attend weekly (or  
occasional days), please let us know. 

Thanks. 

Monday Donkey Sanctuary visit for a small group                 3pm– First Holy Communion lesson 2 

Tuesday  

Wednesday Year 3 swimming   

Thursday 8.15– Credit Union open for savers– new savers welcome 
9.05– Year 5 class assembly– all welcome 
 
 

Friday 9.05am– Praise assembly– all welcome 
2.15– Stay and Play in Reception class– parents welcome 
 
 



 
Tucasi online payments 

 
We hope you are now familiar with our 

online payment system and prefer  
paying at your convenience by card. 

We would appreciate it if you can check 
your accounts to make sure all debts 

are paid. 
There are still some outstanding dinner 
money debts on Live Kitchen that need 

clearing as well. 
Thank you. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Just to remind everyone that black shoes (or 
completely plain black trainers) must be worn 
to school each day. Coloured trainers should 
not be brought to change into at playtime. 

Thank you. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Eddie Browne and Abbie Crofton Best attendance-  

Year 6 

99.3% 

Well done. 

Year 1  Abigail Lukacz and Orlagh Connor 

Year 2 Ruby Dunwell and Oliver Watroba 

Year 3 Hubert Dragan, Charley Cooper, Jude Turner and  

Anyssa Kaze 

Year 4 Ava Squire and Priscilla Akintunde 

Year 5 Jude Ehikioya and Alex Green 

Year 6 Jake Gunby, Crystal Sibanda and Harry Grant 

Attendance at Mass 
 

Father Duane has reminded all  
parents and carers of children  

preparing for the Sacraments this 
year, of the importance of  

practising the faith and that he  
expects the children to be  

attending Mass regularly and  
getting their stamp cards for First 

Holy Communion stamped. 
If there are any problems with this– 
please see Father Duane or myself. 

 
Thank you. 

 

CREDIT UNION 

As you know, our Credit Union runs every 

Thursday in school. We have lots of  

children who have historical accounts 

(with money from attendance awards in) 

who never save or access these accounts. 

If you would like to check your child’s bal-

ance or access the money, please let us 

know . Thank you. 

I hope you all have a 
loveIy week. 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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